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October 6, 2020 
 
 

Happy National Physician Assistants Week!  During National Physician Assistants Week of October 6-
12, 2020, we thank you for all you do for our patients, your physicians and Upstate University Hospital 
health care system.  PAs have an all year-round role as part of our commitment to elevate health 
outcomes for our region and contribute to our mission to advance the health of the patients and 
families we serve.   

We take today to recognize our ongoing appreciation of your valued and integral role in your delivery 
of high-quality care, your unique skills and services, even more so now during the COVID-19 fight.   

Have a wonderful week celebrating your profession and from all of us at Upstate University Hospital, 
we thank you and honor all of our PAs!   
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